
      17500 Midvale Avenue N  ♦  Shoreline, Washington 98133 
(206) 801-2700  ♦  shorelinewa.gov

SHORELINE CITY COUNCIL 
Mayor Keith Scully 

Deputy Mayor Betsy Robertson 
Councilmember Doris McConnell 

Councilmember Laura Mork 
Councilmember Eben Pobee 

Councilmember John Ramsdell 
Councilmember Chris Roberts 

January 2022 

GEOTECHNICAL ACTIVITY COMING SOON 
10TH AVE NE STORMWATER IMPROVEMENTS 

GEOTECHNICAL SURVEY WORK IS COMING TO YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD! 
As part of the City of Shoreline’s 10th Avenue NE Stormwater Improvement project, the 
City has hired a consultant to explore groundwater levels to inform the design of a future 
stormwater improvement project. The geotechnical engineer will dig a pit and test 
stormwater infiltration rates by the road in front of your home.  

WHAT TO EXPECT? 
• Work trucks and machinery on the road and shoulder in front of your home

during daylight hours.
• A hole will be dug and re-filled during the process, with any grass being restored.

We recommend that you park your car in your driveway, and off of the road shoulder to 
assist us in accessing the area of testing. 

SCHEDULE: 
We anticipate that this work will occur the week of January 18th to January 21st, and last 
less than a day.  

MORE INFORMATION: 
If you have any questions regarding the project, please contact me at (206) 801-2474 or 
kterpstra@shorelinewa.gov.  

For more information, please visit the project webpage at 
https://www.shorelinewa.gov/government/projects-initiatives/10th-avenue-ne-drainage-
improvements-project.  

Thank you, 

Kristin Terpstra, PE PMP 
Engineer II, Capital Projects 
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